
 

 

Belvedere Family Community: Blessing and Matching Support this Sunday 
 
Justin Okamoto 
October 3, 2024 
 

 
 

Blessing and Matching Support 

 

Our BFM Coordinator Christina Miyake will be offering blessing and matching support for Young Adults 

and Parents She will be available for any questions about the process towards the blessing this Sunday 

October 6th after service. Please take this opportunity to ask your questions 

 

She will be in the baby room at the circle table on the far end. 


